





St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School

Trinity Square, South Woodham Ferrers, Essex. CM3 5JX. Headteacher: Miss T. North Telephone: 01245 321828

e-mail: admin@st-josephspri.essex.sch.uk website: www.christthekingfederation.uk

24th September, 2024

<u>Year Two visit to Danbury Country Park</u> <u>Wednesday 9th October 2024</u>

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year Two will be visiting Danbury Country Park on Wednesday 9^{th} October. This visit is linked to our current Science unit on Habitats and also complements both Geography and RE work on Our Wonderful World.

The children will work with the Education Ranger team to explore and compare habitat types, undertake pond dipping and also investigate signs of seasonal change. Comfortable clothing including wellington boots and a waterproof coat should be worn, and a packed lunch provided in a named rucksack or bag - no glass bottles, chocolate or sweets to be included please.

We will arrive at Danbury Country Park at 10am on the day and then leave at 2.30pm.

Due to the very high costs of booking a coach, we are proposing to give parents the choice of driving their children to and from Danbury <u>or</u> children travelling with Year 2 staff from and back to SWF Asda on the local 336 First Bus service.

*Please indicate your preferred method of travel on the slip below - thank you.

The cost for this visit will be £8.00 per child, with an additional £1.10 for those children also travelling by bus.

Please complete permission and return payment by Friday 4th October.

We look forward to a very exciting and informative day ahead!

evelopment of the Healthy School Sport ENGLAND

Yours sincerely,

CWebster and Ms L Daley - Year 2 teachers

My child _______ in Year Two will be (please tick as preferred)

*_____ driven to/from Danbury Country Park

*_____ travelling with school staff on the 336 First Bus service